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June-July 2024  

Dear Pastor, Church, and Praying Friends,  

Greetings from the Navajo Indian Reservation. I pray that this letter finds you doing well in 

serving our Lord.  

It is hard to believe that summer is already gone! This has been our busiest summer yet. We are 

so thankful for all that God has allowed us to do. One of the highlights of July was the Navajo-

land Baptist Youth Camp. This camp contributed to breaking the sin cycle in the lives of young 

Navajo boys and girls, first-generation Christians, and changing the course among our Navajo 

people. Over one hundred and twenty campers were in attendance this year. Many great deci-

sions were made by our campers from Old Paths and Newcomb Baptist Church.  

Moving forward into July, we had the privilege of taking our choice servants on their first mis-

sion trip! We traveled to Fort Hall Indian Reservation in Idaho to help a veteran missionary, Joe 

Copley. This trip helped our people to serve more and to see missions from a different perspec-

tive. We accomplished so much in such a short amount of time, and we are so proud of our 

folks. We are already praying for next year's mission trip.  

We ended the month with a fruitful Vacation Bible School. We had great attendance with ten 

young souls saved! Please pray for the young people to continue to come to church.  

Newcomb Baptist is moving in! Many have contributed in various ways, by giving and coming 

out to help with the project. We are so grateful for your help. Electricity is the last thing that's 

needed. We are still waiting for approval. Please continue to pray with us.  

Mrs. Amber sprained her ankle earlier this summer; please pray for her recovery. We celebrated 

Josiah's 2nd birthday and Naviah's 11th birthday; we are thankful for our kids and for their help 

in the ministry.  

Thank you for your prayers, investment, and your love for the Navajo People.  

In Christ,  

Ryan Nez  


